
SATs week  Well done to our Year 6 
children who completed their end of Key 
Stage 2 tests without any upset this week.  


I am really proud of how you applied 
yourselves during the tests and hope that 
your results are worthy of your efforts!


Water Safety  With the 
onset of warmer weather 
and the proximity of the 
school to the river, can I 
please remind parents that 
their children must not go 
near the river unaccompanied?  The 

temptation for a cooling dip in the Nidd could easily end in tragedy so please do 
everything that you can to keep your children safe and reinforce the school’s 
messages about safety and risky behaviour. Thank you.


Dog’s Trust Visit  
We had a very 
informative visit 
from the Dog’s 
Trust yesterday.  
The children were 
taught about dogs 
and how we as 
humans, should 
behave around 
them to keep 
ourselves, and 
dogs safe.  The 
children, many of 
whom have dogs, listened very carefully and took part in the many scenarios that were presented to 
them really well.


And finally…next week looks like another busy week; we break up on Friday 24th May for a weeks 
break, returning on Tuesday 4th June.
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Our whole school theme this half term is ‘Changes in History’

13-17 May - 
SATs week


16 May - Dogs 
Trust Visit


21 May - Road 
Safety assembly


24 May - Break 
up


4 Jun - Back to 
school



